
My name is Whitney Anne McHaffie and I am a USMC veteran and teacher. I

was threatened with solitary confinement at Wilmington County Jail and,

ultimately, administratively separated from the Marines for refusing the mask

and EBA in accordance with MAR ADMIN 354/21. The reason I support

House Bill 248 is because I have now returned to Ohio and I have been

employed as a teacher in a private school. I am concerned for the lie of

communism perpetuated by wearing the mask, doctors report that it is only

97% effective, at most, and the medical risk involved with the EBA shot as

reported by professionals such as America's frontline doctors and Mercola. I

support House Bill 248 in its defense of religious and healthcare rights.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for

and urgency of House Bill 248.

Sincerely,

Whitney A. McHaffie

T.B.

CPL USMC, Veteran

(C) 419-921-2255

(H) 419-287-0117


